April 7, 2020
Dear Families, 
With Good Friday and Spring Break approaching, we’d like to provide an update to the student meal delivery schedule:
1. This week, student meals will be available for pickup at all 17 school locations on Wednesday and Thursday, April 8 and 9. There will be NO distribution on Friday, April 10.
1. Next week, student meals will be available on Wednesday and Friday, April 15 and 17. There will be no distribution on Monday, April 13. Any student 18 years old or younger can pick up a lunch and breakfast at any of the 17 locations listed on our website, www.hartfordschools.org. For the safety of all, we ask that families practice social distancing at meal sites, avoid close contact, and wash hands upon returning home. 
We remain committed to providing nutrition to all children who need it. Please continue to check your email and visit our website for updates.  If you have any questions, please call the Food and Nutrition Services department at 860-695-8490. 
Stay safe and healthy during the break. 
With gratitude,

Hartford Public Schools Team
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